Mrs Sarah Moss Headteacher BA (Hons)

Tel. Nos: 01304 611360 and 01304 621145

Email: headteacher@eastry.kent.sch.uk

www.eastry.kent.sch.uk



EASTRY CHURCH OF ENGLAND
PRIMARY SCHOOL
COOKS LEA
EASTRY
SANDWICH
KENT
CT13 0LR

9 July, 2025

Dear Parents and Carers

New Chair of Governors

I am pleased to announce that we have appointed a new Chair of Governors, Miss Hayley Cook, who is also a valued Parent Governor at our school.

We would like to take this opportunity to express our heartfelt gratitude to Mr. Steve Booth, who has served as our Chair of Governors for many years. His commitment and support have been instrumental in guiding our school, and we are truly thankful for his dedication.

We look forward to the positive contributions that Miss Cook will bring to her new role and are excited about the future of our school under her leadership.

Thank you for your continued support.

Kind Regards

Sarah Moss Headteacher